
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

30 King William Close

Kempston

Bedford, MK42 7BA

     Tel: 01234 841835

  9Th October 2015

Kathleen Gilbert

Treasurer

Dear Kathleen,

Thank  you  for  all  the  information  you  provided  to  the  Parish  Council  and  your

detailed application to the Parish Council on behalf of All Saint’s Church, Renhold

towards the maintenance of the churchyard.   

The Finance Committee discussed the application at their meeting recently and felt it

appropriate to award a grant of £500 towards the churchyard maintenance as well as a

one off £250 towards the required tree work which the Committee approved.  It was

noted that when reviewing the quotes for the tree work, the preferred tree surgeon was

not local.

Yours sincerely 

Lizzie Barnicoat

Renhold Parish Clerk


